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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

19 September  2018 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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FOR YOUR FORWARD PLANNER… 

 

6 July   Last day Term 2 

23 July   Term 3 begins 

3 August   Photo Day Full Winter Uniform 

4 August   Trivia Night  

24 August   Pupil Free Day 

31August   Father’s Day Celebration  

4 Sept   School Concert 

28 Sept   Last day Term 3 

15 Oct    Term 4 begins 

21 –23 Nov  Yr 5 Camp 

6 Dec   Yr 6 Grad Mass 

18 Dec   End of Year Mass 

SPORTS UNIFORM NEXT TERM 

PRIMARY 3-6 

TUESDAY AND FRIDAY 

INFANTS K-2 

THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 

Have a great holiday!! 

See you back at school on 

 Monday 23 July for Term 3 



  



 



 

P&F NEWS 
 

What a term! We've had so many great 
events I think we are all in need of a 
wonderful holiday! Thank you again to 
everyone who helped out on the Moth-
er's Day stall and raffle, Athletic's carni-
val, State of Origin meal deal day, 
the Disco and of course, our canteens. 
So many wonderful volunteers make 
this school a great place to belong to.  

 

Next term will be a busy one again with 
the school concert, Father's Day and 
the Trivia Night. This year we are going 
to try something different for Father's 
Day. We are having a raffle this year 
with some great prizes up for grabs. 
Watch this space for more information. 
If anyone out there would like to donate 
anything to go towards the raffle, please 
contact Katie Talbot via the office. The 
more we have the more there is to win! 

 

Trivia Night tickets will go on sale in the 
school office after the holidays. $10 per 
person. Create your own table of mates 
of 6, 8 or 10 people or just come along 
and start your own table! It's always the funniest P&F event of the year. Mel C has already secured 
50+ prizes and we have the two very entertaining,  Kev and Scot  running the show again. Keep Aug 4th 
free and come along and join the fun.  

Qkr! Orders only from next term 
Thank you to everyone for embracing Qkr! It has been a big adjustment in the canteen and we are still try-
ing to iron out the little faults. Thanks for your patience. Please know that mistakes do happen from time to 
time and we are very sorry. If your child knows that something is wrong with their order, please tell them to 
return to the canteen and the ladies will fix it up for them straight away. With over 100 orders every Friday, 
sometimes things can be forgotten or mixed up. Chat with your children about this, we will do our best to 
sort it out.   

 

Enjoy your extra time with your children over the 
next two weeks. Keep safe and well and get ready 
for an awesome Term 3! 

 

The P&F Team 



 

LOST 

Tahlia Lucas has lost her jacket—

name inside 



 

 



 

TERM 3 PLANNER 

Current as at July 2018 



 TERM 4 

Current as at July 2018 


